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Confirming personal safety in the Tohoku Earthquake 
 
 
 
The University of Tokyo is working to confirm the safety of all University students, and is 
currently assessing future responses to the situation. The University has instructed the head 
of each department to compile information on the safety of all their students. We request all 
students to contact their department and follow any instructions given. odesu


